August 26, 2016

To:

**Mayor and City Council Members** 

From: Douglas G. Faseler

City Manager

Re:

SSLGC/Schertz/Seguin Interlocal Cost Allocation Agreement

Jul A. Juselin

Significant progress has been made on this agreement since our last meeting. The business points have been negotiated and a proposed agreement document is currently being finalized. It will then be reviewed by the legal counsels of both cities, the SSLGC, as well as our bond counsel. I anticipate the final proposed agreement will be ready for distribution on Monday at which time we will forward it to City Council.